From: Colleen Short

Sent: Sunday, June 4, 2023 11:39 AM

To: parkboard <parkboard@bellevuewa.gov> **Subject:** Save the Meadow has my support

I plan to be at the meeting June 5th and will urge the Council and Park Board to save the meadow/Airfield park and dismantle the plan for the aquatics.

We have vacant schools AND the old public pool site that can be used for an Aquatics Center, should you decide to pursue a venue.

Bellevue City Council and Parks must continue to listen to their constituents in regards to this matter.

We will be heard. Colleen Short Jan Penney

Robinswood home owners